
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers 

 
 

12th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Change of Date: Geography Field Trip 
 

Due to an admin error by the Field Studies Council, the date for the GCSE Geography fieldwork has changed 
to Wednesday 21st February. 
 
All other information remains the same but to reiterate:  
 
Date:  Wednesday 21st February 2024  
     
Time:  Pupils will leave school at 8am 
  Pupils will return to school by approximately 5.30pm 
 
Location: Juniper Hall Field Centre 
  Dorking 
  Surrey 
  RH5 6DA 
 
Cost:  £45. This includes travel by coach, resources and field work activities. 
 
Due to the outdoor nature of the trip, pupils should bring a range of warm outdoor clothing, including a 
water proof jacket, outdoor shoes, trousers (not jeans) for walking, warm jumpers and spare clothes. All 
pupils will need a pair of wellington boots, a clip board, pens and paper. Wellington boots and waterproofs 
can be loaned from the centre. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Joanne Osborn  
Curriculum Team Leader for Geography and Year Leader for Key Stage 5 


